
C O R R I G E N D U M 

 

THE VENUE FOR THE WALK-IN-INTERVIEW ON 29 TH JANUARY, 2015 FOR 

THE POST OF DATA ENTRY OPERATOR IN RESPECT OF BURDWAN CENTRE 

HAS BEEN CHANGED.  

 

THE VENUE FOR THE WALK-IN-INTERVIEW ON 29.01.15 HAS BEEN FIXED AT 

SANSKRITI HALL, ANNEXE BUILDING, COURT COMPOUND (NEAR CURZON 

GATE), BURDWAN INSTEAD OF BURDWAN BHAWAN. 

 

Dated. 27
th

 January, 2015 

BY ORDER 


